Intergovernmental Consultation



A Proposed Integrated Management Approach to Plastic Products Discussion Paper

Ministry/Department

Environment and Climate Change Canada

Consultation Deadline

Wednesday, December 9, 2020

Summary

The Government of Canada is taking steps toward eliminating plastic pollution in Canada, including potentially banning or restricting certain harmful single-use plastic products, where warranted and supported by science. This discussion paper is seeking input on a proposed integrated management approach to plastics to take a number of actions, including regulations which would be developed under the provisions of the Canadian Environmental Protection Act, 1999 (CEPA).

Proposed Form of Input

Staff will prepare a written submission to the discussion paper.

Rationale

The City has an interest in responding to policy proposals of potential impact to waste collection services and the Blue Bin program.

Lead

Environmental Services - Solid Waste.

Link to Ministry Website

https://www.canada.ca/en/environment-climate-change/services/canadian-environmental-protection-act-registry/plastics-proposed-integrated-management-approach.html#toc0

Contact Information

Intergovernmental Services

Chief Administrative Office

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON N1H 3A1

519-37-5602

TTY: 519-826-9771